During last week, I continued working on the journal paper of the decoupling model. A rough draft of the model has been done. I did further research on the condition of the decoupling and reached the conclusion that the strict decoupling is not possible to extend. Some results can be noted in the paper include:

1. 2-net symmetric lines can further consider mutual resistance and conductance.

2. Multiple lines in homogeneous dielectric can consider non-identical self L and

 C. 

After that, I worked on following things: 

1. Experiments on non-homogeneous dielectric with two types of dielectric layers. With this experiments, I like to study that the impact of the non-homogeneous condition in the on-chip environment with SPICE 2-D model. Results show that the impact is not large. For example, with three layers of dielectric with dielectric constants of 3.4 and 8.1, the off diagonal terms of C with ML is less than 5% of diagonal terms in two line cases. Further time domain simulation will be done to show the waveform impact. 

2. Approximation of non-identical line case. 
I am examining the possibility to approximate the non-identical lines with identical lines within some errors.

